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Subject: Communication sponsored by Alder Coe on behalf of the Public Safety and Licensing
Committee conducting a hearing for the renewal cigarette and tobacco license for Midtown Market
located at 1229 Eleventh St.

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 07-09-19: That the hearing
for the renewal cigarette and tobacco license for Midtown Market be deferred for two weeks.

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 07-23-19: That the hearing
for the renewal cigarette and tobacco license for Midtown Market be deferred until the next Public
Safety and Licensing Committee meeting, contingent solely upon City Clerk Office scheduling DOR
and Interpretor.

Fiscal Note: N/A
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